
 

 

PVAMU is participating in the College Color Day on September 4. 

ALL faculty, staff and students are requested to rock purple and gold Friday, 
September 4. Then, share your spirit photos on Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook 
using the hashtag #PVrockthecolors and #collegecolors, make sure to @PVAMU. 

Also mention your class, department or college so we can see who has the most 
spirit on the Hill. The person or group with the best #PVrockthecolors photo will 

win a prize pack. 

Help spread the word about College Colors Day by sharing this logo on your social 
media pages. 

 


